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08 September 2022 
 
 

 
GREENWICH COMMUNITY ASSOCIATION 
 

Resolution passed at the Committee Meeting held at 1 Wallace St Greenwich on 
Wednesday 7 Sept 2022. 
 

It was resolved that as John Southwood has retired from the role of Treasurer 

(confirmed at the last public meeting 17 August 2022), Patricia Quealey will now 

assume that role. 

 

It was also resolved that all existing signatories will be removed from the 

Commonwealth Bank Facilities (as they are no longer committee members) except 

for Alan Winney who remains as Vice President & a Committee Member. 

 

Finally, it was resolved that the following Committee Members will be added as 

Commonwealth Bank Facilities signatories: 

• Peter Deane - President 

• Patricia Quealey - Treasurer 

 
 
 
 
 
Peter Deane 
President 
 

 


